
From: Khalid Raza [mailto:khalid.raza1911@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 6:42 AM 
To: Imran.ali@ctc.org.pk 

Cc: iakhan99 
Subject: Sorr for misunderstood 

 

Respected Sir, 

 

 

Reference to your email dated 20-4-2020 regarding  my explanation during Corona Pandemic 

Emergency Roster duty, I have carefully reviewed the detail  provided to me in this email 

regarding my negligence  which indicates that I failed to report  related  issues  & unable to 

complete the tasks given by DPCR team  also on non compliance. 

 

Further I’m very careful for next time and ready for any duty & any task without any failure. 

 

Sir, that I'm feeling very guilty on this EXPLANATION which is  2nd time in my life, so I 

hereby request you to please kindly forgiving me on my behavior. 

 

Thanks for best co-operation at all the times. 

 

Regards. 

 


